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Minutes of the third teleconference for coexistence subgroup 
Date and Time: 
Dec 22 Tuesday, 0800 JST 
Dec 21 Monday, 1800 EST 
Dec 21 Monday, 1500 PST 
 
Time and Date of the Next Teleconference: 
Jan 5 Tuesday, 0800 JST 
Jan 4 Monday, 1800 EST 
Jan 4 Monday, 1500 PST 
 
Attendees: 
Ben Rolfe (BCA), Cristina Seibert (Silver Spring Networks), Fumihide Kojima, 
Chin-Sean Sum (NICT). 
 
What Agreed: 
1 The basic structure of the text document first revision was agreed with some 

conditional editorial modifications and CSM table improvement 
2 Next steps: (1) to discuss and agree on the power-point slides and (2) to present the 

power-point proposal to the FSK proposers 
 
Action Items: 
1 Mark 

1.1 Prepare the power-point slides for the device class proposal 
2 Sum 

2.1 Prepare the power-point slides for the multi-PHY-mode management proposal 
 
What discussed: 
1 Draft text of the coexistence subgroup was discussed 

1.1 The CSM table should be improved for better understanding 
2 Power-point slides reflecting the subgroup proposal will be produced 
3 The power-point slides will be discussed on the next teleconference 
 


